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23 September 2022

Scott

I-re uest-19949-425ec2cc re uests.

Tena koe Scott

Official Information Act Request

We refer to your email of 15 August 2022 in which you requested information under the
Official Information Act 1982 (01A) from the New Zealand Security Intelligence Service
(NZSIS) and Government Communications Security Bureau (GCSB) ("the Agencies"). This
response to your request is prepared by the Agencies jointly.

On 18 Iuly 2022 and 8 February 2022 you requested a copy of the NZSIS-GCSBjoint Pollc
Stotement: Monogement of Humon Rights Risks in Overseos Cooperotion Ups). Our response to
those requests was to make the information you requested available by way of summa , as
provided for by section 16(I)(e) 01A, as the release of that information would likely prejudice
the interests protected by section 6(a) of the 01A, namely the security or defence of New
Zealand, or the international relations of the Government of New Zealand.
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Further to those

information:

. ONE: I would like to request cop^es of o11 records of the engogements between GCSB ond
NZS/S ond the Office of the IGIS on the revision of the Humon Rights Risks in Overseos
Cooperotion IPS, Includihg o11 IG/S comments on the revisibn ond GCSB ond NZS/S'
responses to these comments.

Two: If NZSIS ond GCSB hod engogements with ony other ogenqy on the revisibn of the
Humon Rights Ri^ks in Overseos Cooperotion IPS, I would like to request copies of off
records of these engogements o1so.

You were advised on 12 September 2022 that the time limit for responding to our re uest
had been extended to 27 September 2022 because consultations necessa to make a
decision on your request were such that a proper response could not reasonably be made
within the original time limit.

Response

The information you have requested is enclosed. It includes a series of emails between the
Agencies and the Office of the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security, and an email
from the Agencies to a number of other government agencies regarding the revision of the

requests, on 15 August 2022 you requested the following related



ipS. Some information, notably identifying and contact details, is withheld under section 6(a)
of the 01A, where the making available of the information would be likely to prejudice the
security or defence of New Zealand or the international relations of the Government of New
Zealand.

A series of letters between the Agencies and the Inspector-General of Intelligence and
Security is also within scope of your request. These letters detail the content of the ipS and,
as with your previous requests for the ipS, we are making the information you have
requested available by way of the summary, as provided for by section 16(I)(e) 01A, as the
release of that information would likely prejudice the interests protected by section 6(a) of
the 01A, namely the security or defence of New Zealand, or the international relations of the
Government of New Zealand.

Review

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please contact information
nZSIS. Ovt. nz.o1a. rivac

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at WWW. ombudsman. arliament. nz
or freephone 0800 802602.

Nga inihi

ridr. Hampton
Te Turnu Whakarae inO Te Tira Tiaki

Director-General of the GCSB
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Rebecca Kitteridge
Te Turnu Whakarae inO Te Pa Whakamarumaru

Director-General of Security


